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PEC Meeting Minutes 
12/11/19 
 
Convened at 7:09 PM 
Attending Tim, Judy, Conrad, Renee and Steve 
Minutes of Nov 13 read and accepted. 
 
Conrad reported that John Wallen suspected that the Hallock rooftop system as 
there is likelihood that structural analysis would yield the need for re-enforcement, 
so the building committee dropped that idea.  We agreed Mr. Wallen should be paid 
for the time he spent scoping the Hallock Building, either with Green Comm. money 
preferably, or a discretionary fund with the Direct Energy gift.  Judy made a motion 
to that effect.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Judy’s Motion: Proposal is to hire John Wallen to do a structural analysis of 
Hathaway Hall and to ask DOER for funding to pay him.  
 
Peter LaPointe suggested a possible ground mount canopy structure between the 2 
curb cuts to the compactor in an area roughly 30’ x 80’ that could support an array. 
Conrad, Steve will see if LaPointe will meet at the H.G. site with Mert to see how a 
canopy type ground mount system could be useful to the Highway Dept. 
 
Conrad read the Town’s annual Green Community report summary.  
 
Next meeting scheduled for 1/8/20 
 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:33 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
SB 


